AGENDA FOR JULY 29, 2019 COMMUNITY MEETING
FOR PROPOSED MIDDLE SCHOOL IN CLIFTON HEIGHTS BOROUGH

A. Parties for the Upper Darby School District:

1) Dr. Daniel McGarry, Superintendent, Upper Darby School District, Dr. Greg
Manfre, Director of Secondary Education, Upper Darby School District.

2 Kyle Berman, Esquire, Robert W. Gundlach, Jr., Esquire, Clair E. Wischusen,
Esquire, and Andrew R. Stoll, Esquire, Solicitors to Upper Darby School District.

3) Thomas Friese, James Markham, and Jason Sheridan, Pennoni Engineers, Civil
Engineers to the Upper Darby School District.

4) Mark Marella and Michael Kelly, KCBA Architects, Architects to the Upper
Darby School District.

B. Presentation by the School District:

1) Introductions and agenda for this meeting. Dr. McGarry and Dr. Manfre.

2 Reasons why the School District needs a new middle school. Dr. McGarry and
Dr. Manfre.

3) The investigation performed by the School District to select the subject property
for the new middle school. Dr. McGarry and Dr. Manfre

4) Projected number and location of students to be assigned to this new middle
school. Dr. McGarry and Dr. Manfre.

(5) Proposed layout for the new middle school building, athletic fields, parking lot,
access points and other site improvements for the new middle school. Pennoni Engineers.

(6) Proposed building amenities and layout for the new middle school. KCBA
Architects.

@) Availability of the athletic fields and gymnasium for use by the community. Dr.
McGarry.

C. Questions and Notes:

1) The School District is available to answer any questions about the proposed
middle school. However, we will not debate the need for a new middle school or the selection of
the subject property for it. Those decisions were made by the School Board and are not
appropriate topics for this meeting.

2 The School District will be scheduling separate meetings with any adjacent
property owners to discuss issues that directly impact them, and how they can best be addressed.
Notices for such meetings have already been sent to adjacent property owners.
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3) Materials and information relating to the School District’s proposed middle
school in Clifton Heights is, and continues to be, posted on the School District’s website.
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